
Hi Lisa 

I just wanted to let you know that I have really enjoyed doing this course. I found all of the 

units really interesting and I have learned so much to help me with my career. I would just 

like to say though I think that without the help of my wonderful assessor Paul Coleman. He 

has been such an amazing support as well as being a great friendly person. He put me at ease 

and made me feel like I could achieve anything. He is now the reason I am applying for an 

access to nursing course. I can't thank him enough. So thank you to you and company for 

giving me even more opportunities with my career.  

 

Kindest regards 

Michelle Lippett 

 

 


